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SECURITY ZONE – COOPER RIVER BRIDGE RUN 
Cooper River and Town Creek Reach, Charleston, SC 

 

The Coast Guard is establishing a temporary security zone on certain waters of the Cooper River and Town Creek 

Reaches, near the Arthur Ravenel Bridge during the Cooper River Bridge Run on Saturday, April 2, 2022 from 

7:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

 

This temporary security zone prohibits persons and vessels from entering, transiting through, anchoring in, or 

remaining within the security zone unless authorized by the Captain of the Port Charleston or a designated 

representative.  

 

In addition, Commercial Anchorage C will be utilized for the event’s planning and staging. Marine traffic is 

encouraged to use Commercial Anchorages A, B, and D, if needed.  

 

This MSIB can be viewed at https://homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/charleston. For questions or concerns 

regarding this MSIB, please contact on scene security assets via VHF-FM Channel 16, Sector Charleston 

Waterways Management Division at (843) 740-3184, or the Sector’s 24-hour Command Center at (843) 740-

7050. 
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